
March 11, 2021
Kristen Sartor

Hello committee members,

My name is Kristen Sartor and I live in Multnomah County.  I am writing in strong support of HB 3112. I am very concerned about the 
ongoing trauma and hardship that BIPOC communities experience to this day as a result of the blatantly racist War on Drugs.  It is 
very clear that we should be using our cannabis tax revenue to uplift our BIPOC communities, exonerate cannabis records (as it is 
now legal to use cannabis) and support equal opportunity for BIPOC persons in the cannabis industry.  This bill is common sense.   
Please support HB 3112.

Thank you for your time,
Kristen Sartor 


